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The Draft Bylaws have inconsistencies in the use of the titles, switching  

between 'Chair' and 'Chairman' (same issue with Vice-Chair and Vice-

Chairman). 

 

 

Given the importance the Bylaws place on welcoming diversity at ICANN, it 

would  

be more appropriate for ICANN to adopt gender neutral titles wherever 

possible. 

 


